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Audit Alert: ASU simplifying the 
equity method released  

On March 15, the FASB issued ASU 2016-07, 
Simplifying the Transition to the Equity Method of 
Accounting. The new guidance eliminates the 
requirement to retroactively adopt the equity 
method of accounting if an investment 
previously accounted for using another 
method subsequently qualifies for accounting 
under the equity method as a result of an 
increased level of ownership interest or degree 
of influence. Instead, an entity should add the 
cost of acquiring the additional interest in the 
investee, if any, to the current basis of the 
investor’s previously held interest and adopt 
the equity method of accounting as of the 
date the investment qualifies for the equity 
method. 
 
The new guidance also requires entities to 
recognize in earnings unrealized holding gains 
or losses previously recognized in 
accumulated other comprehensive income 
related to available-for-sale equity securities 
that become eligible for the equity method at 
the date the investment qualifies for the equity 
method.  
 
The new guidance is effective for all entities in 
fiscal years, and interim periods within those 
fiscal years, beginning after December 15, 
2016. Entities should prospectively apply the 
new guidance after its effective date to 
increases in the level of ownership interest or 
degree of influence that result in the adoption 
of the equity method. Early adoption is 
permitted for all entities. 
 
Source: Grant Thornton, On The Horizon, March 
24, 2016 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are committed to keep you                 
updated of all developments that may 
affect the way you do business in 
Puerto Rico.  Please contact us should 
if we can be of further assistance in 
relation to this or any other matter.    

 

Contact us 
For assistance in this matter, 
please contact us via  
luiscarlos.marcano@pr.gt.com 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Adding true value means exceeding 
our clients’ expectations, anticipating 
their needs and being proactive and 
innovative in the accounting 
profession. 
 
Through the Kevane Grant Thornton 
business and tax application for mobile 
devices you will have access to our 
Alerts, Tax News and other related 
matters, plus a customized tax 
calendar for individuals, businesses 
and other entities, thus providing an 
excellent tool to manage filing and 
payment due dates with government 
agencies in Puerto Rico. 
 
Download for free the application. 
Available for iPhone, Motorola and all 
tablets. 
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